
 

Staff Awards and Success News 

Congratulations to ICT Mahidol instructors for achieving recognition as one of 

the “Most-cited Scientists included in the World’s Top 2% Scientists 2023” , 

ranked by Stanford University 

 
 

The Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol University (ICT 

Mahidol) would like to express our congratulations to Prof. Dr. Peter Haddawy, Deputy Dean 

for Research, as well as Assoc. Prof. Dr. Worapan Kusakunniran, Instructor of the Computer 

Science Academic Group, for achieving recognition as one of the “Most-cited Scientists Based 

on the Career-Long Data List (A.D. 1 7 88  –  2 022) included in the World’s Top 2% Scientists 

2023”, ranked by Stanford University on October 4, 2023. 

Both Prof. Peter Haddawy, and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Worapan Kusakunniran have expertise 

in Information & Communication Technologies, subfields in Artificial Intelligence, as well as 

Image Processing. 

For more information, please visit: http://doi.org/10.17632/btchxktzyw.6  
 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/worldtopscientist-2023/  
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